
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AMENDED LEGAL NOTICE . . . . . . . . .  

 

 The public is hereby notified that the date for the Public Hearing on the 2022-

2023 amended budget for River Bend Community Unit District No. 2 will be held at 

6:30pm, on Monday, June 19, 2023 instead of Wednesday, June 21, 2023, as originally 

posted, at the River Bend District Office, 1110 3rd Street, Fulton, Illinois 61252.  

 The budget will be on file and available to interested persons from 7:30am to 

4:00pm each business day, Monday through Friday beginning April 27, 2023, in the 

River Bend District Office, 1110 3rd Street, Fulton, Illinois 61252. 

 

      Eric Fish 

      Eric Fish, Secretary 

      Board of Education 

      River Bend Community Unit District #2 
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